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25th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Just a quick update as we approach Easter. 
 
The students worked really hard on their trial exams and I was really impressed with their commitment. Half 
term classes were really well attended and the feedback I’m getting from families shows that the studying 
has really stepped up in intensity as we approach our last few weeks before the GCSEs begin in early May. 
 
To support the students there will be revision classes over the Easter holidays- 
 

 
 
As with the half term classes, we would like students to meet staff in the library to register and be taken to 
the correct classroom. We need to limit movement of students around site as there are always external 
people in school during holidays making improvements to the site. Start times vary for each session so please 
double check to avoid missing time unintentionally. Some sessions run over lunchtime so students may need 
to bring some food. We usually have breaks in long sessions but these aren’t long enough for students to 
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disappear to local shops for refreshments. These sessions are not social events and we would prefer students 
to study at home if their priority is socialising with friends. Students will not need to wear school uniform. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In the next few days I will be texting parents the link to access the online shop for those interested in buying 
a leaver’s hoodie. I’m also trying to confirm dates for the leaver’s assembly 
 
 
As always, if you have any questions about any of the above, or you would like to discuss additional support 
for your child please do not hesitate to contact myself or your child’s form tutor. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
      
Mr J. Roberts       
Year 11 Progress Leader    
 


